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October 2, 2014
TO:

Professor Rachel Nye, Chair



Academic Senate

FROM:
Dr. Paul Lang, Provost & Vice President


Academic Affairs

SUBJECT:
Senate Actions of September 30, 2014
Pursuant to the memorandum of October 1, 2014, I am pleased to approve the following recommendations of the Academic Senate from its September 30, 2014 meeting.  
A. General Education Council (GEC) report of September 19, 2014, recommending (1) that the implementation date for the General Education Program, the Written English Competency University Graduation Requirement, and Mathematics Competency University Graduation Requirement be Fall 2016.  This is a change from the approved date of Fall 2015. (2) a change to the Mathematics Competency University Graduation Requirement such that #3 in the Bulletin Language below be changed from a “B (3.0)” to a “C (2.0)” grade for satisfaction of the requirement.

B. Committee on Elections and Committees (CEC) report of September 30, 2014, recommending assignments for Senate standing committees effective immediately.
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